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Special Meeting of the St. Johnsbury Select Board 
July 27, 2022 @ 11:00 am 

  
 
Present- 
Select Board: Dennis Smith, Frank Empsall, Steve Isham  
Staff: Rachel Waterhouse, Joe Kasprzak, Lesley Russ, Steve Beauregard 
Press:  
Public:  
 
Highway Equipment Purchase: 

 Steve Beauregard, Director of DPW approached the board requesting $12,000 from unallocated 
DPW reserves for the purchase of a 100 horsepower used tractor with 1100 hours. He explained 
that included in the FY22-23 budget is $50,000 for the replacement of a 50 horsepower tractor. 
This tractor will be used to replace the roadside mowing machine.  

 Frank asked if this tractor was bigger. Steve Beauregard said yes.  

 Frank asked if Lesley Russ, Finance Officer was ok with this added expense for this tractor. Lesley 
said yes she is fine with the extra $12,000 from unallocated DPW reserves.  

 Dennis asked if the tractor would be here before the summer is over. Steve Beauregard said yes.  

 The Select Board thanked Steve Beauregard, Joe, Lesley and Rachel with this assistance.  

 Steve Beauregard thanked the Select Board.  

 On a motion by Dennis and second by Steve Isham to authorize the use of $12,000 from the 
unallocated DPW reserves to purchase the 100 horsepower tractor for DPW. All in favor.  
 

On a motion by Dennis and second by Steve Isham the board adjourned by unanimous decision.   
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